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Cathy Saunders   
City Clerk  
City of London  
  
October 4, 2021 

  
Dear Cathy,  
 

This letter is to inform City Council that Dan Eminger (Tint Factory) has resigned from the Board at 
the Argyle Business Improvement Association.  
  
Please have Council approve the new appointment to the Argyle Business Improvement Association’s 
Board of Management as follows:  

  
*Robert Aiken, Owner of Music Central Entertainment 

  
Sincerely,  
  
 

  
Randy Sidhu  
Executive Director 
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